
 

Dear Friends, 
 
I want to thank the lord, the Government and all the concerned authorities 
for finally clearing the Okhla Bird Sanctuary issue and revising the radius 
to 100 meters in three directions and 1.27 Kms in the fourth. All 3C 
projects fall beyond the sanctuary boundary now and in due course will be 
granted related permission by NOIDA authority. While we are waiting for 
the final notification which is expected in about 7 days, I just want to say 
one word “Thank You” to you for your extreme patience and 
encouragement which has been the main reason for us to go through such 
trying times since Oct ‘13 (since this bird sanctuary issue came up). I am 
quite certain by this dramatic change of event we will see a big surge and a 
positive sentiment for real estate in the NCR and especially in the NOIDA 
region. As you are aware that this was one of the main reasons which 
impacted the deliverables of 3C projects is now a thing of the past. 
 
The time has come for us to move forward. I shall further be giving you an 
update once the notification is in order. 
 
 
 

Regards, 

 VB 

Vidur Bharadwaj 
Director 
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